
 

 

ODYSSEY GO-LIVE POSTPONED 

 The March 31, 2014 “go-live” date of the expansion of the Odyssey case management system 

for criminal, juvenile, and traffic cases in Pinellas County has been postponed. As a consequence, there 

is no longer a need to reduce or suspend court calendars the week of March 24th in preparation for go-

live. To the extent possible, regular court calendars in the criminal, civil, family, probate, juvenile and 

traffic divisions will be reinstated the week of March 24, 2014.  

Thank you for your continued cooperation and patience as we accomplish this historic transition 

from CJIS to the Odyssey case management system. Please continue to visit this site for the latest 

information on the expansion of Odyssey, including the new go-live date. 


